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Dear Parents/Carers 

Re: Reception Class Trip to Redwood Education Centre 
Tuesday 19th November 2019 

 
We have arranged a trip for our Reception classes to visit the Redwood Education Centre near Slimbridge on Tuesday 19th 
November 2019 to learn about environmental conservation, growth and decay and also complete activities to improve team 
building and relationship building skills. 
 
The children will be leaving the school at 9.15am and returning by 3pm.  Travel will be by coach and all the children will need to 
be dressed in old clothes and Wellies and have a waterproof coat.  They will need to bring a change of clothes and shoes with 
them for the journey back on the coach as they will be getting muddy during the day. (These can be in a separate named bag as 
they will be left in a secure holding area during the day).  Please ensure you also include a plastic bag for the muddy wellies! 
 
They will also need to bring a packed lunch and a drink. If your child receives income based free school meals then the kitchen 
can provide a packed lunch, you just need to supply your child with a drink. Please tick the box on the return slip if you would like 
a packed lunch provided. 
 
We would kindly ask that all parents make a voluntary contribution of £6 per child. Parent pay is our preferred method of 
payment. Please contact the school office if you do not have a Parent Pay login. We have kept the costs to a minimum but we 
will still need sufficient contributions from the parents in order for the trip to go ahead or it will be cancelled.  For your 
information, Insurance by the County Council covers the legal liability of the Council to young people on the visit and provides 
personal accident cover during the visit should it be needed but we hope not. 
 
A system of emergency contact will be arranged using the numbers we have on our records.  Please complete and return the 
attached consent with your payment by Tuesday 12th November.  If you are able to help out on the trip then please see the 
class teacher. We need 13 volunteer helpers in order for the trip to go ahead.  Thank you. 
 
Thank you for your support. 
Best wishes 
 
Miss Price, Mrs Chrimes & Mrs Holder 
Reception Class Teachers 
…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Redwood Education Centre – Tuesday 19
th

 November 2019 
 
I give permission for my child ………………………………………………………………………..……….to participate in the Year R Class Trip to The 
Redwood Centre on Tuesday 19th November. 
 
I enclose my contribution of £6.00 
 
I have paid my contribution of £6.00 by Parent Pay.  
 
I would like a packed lunch provided by the school (Income based FSM only) 
 
Signed …………………………………………………   Date ……………………………… 
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